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03 March 2025 

 
Players & Families of CR Knights Minor Hockey Association, 
 

CRMHA has received the confirmed regulation changes made by Hockey Alberta, related to 
Player Registration and Player Movement. These changes are outlined below, and we are currently 
reviewing the supporting documents, discussing the potential impact on CRMHA and working with 
Hockey Alberta to prepare for the 2025/2026 season. 

 
We ask for your patience as we work through this process, and we will provide an update 

and information as soon as it becomes available in preparations for the 2025/2026 registration. 
 
As an association we understand that this change has most likely generated some 

questions. In order to address any questions or concerns that our members may have we will be 
holding a Q&A session as part of our next Hockey Operations Meeting on 10 March 2025 @ 7:00pm 
in the RQB meeting room, as well as online via the zoom link that will be sent out to everybody. At 
this meeting we will do our best to address any concerns and answer any questions that you may 
have regarding these changes.  
 
 CRMHA Executive wants to hear from our membership on this interesting change from 
Hockey Alberta so please make time in your schedule to attend this meeting and bring all of your 
questions or concerns so they can be discussed.  
 
 We look forward to hearing from you! 
 
 
 
CRMHA Executive 
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Highlights of Hockey Alberta Regulation Changes 
 
 

Registration: 
 When registering for hockey for the first time, a player may register with the MHA of their 
choice. While this will typically be at the U7 level it is not strictly decided by age. If the first time a 
player registers is in U11, they will be able to pick their home association at that time. Once a home 
association is picked, a player release will be required for any future moves between MHA’s. 
 
Permission for Player Movement: 

(A) A player must obtain permission, in writing from their last registered MHA prior to being 
transferred, in the registry, to a new MHA. The written permission must be uploaded to the 
transfer. 

(B) If the last registered MHA does not provide permission, an application for Player Movement 
can be submitted to Hockey Alberta through completion of the online form. 

 


